
 
 
 

LETTER - RULE CHANGE REQUEST - TIMING OF STTM MARKET PARAMETER REVIEW 
 
 

 

 
 
Level 22 
530 Collins Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
 
Postal Address: 
GPO Box 2008 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
T 1300 858724 
F 03 9609 8080 

 12 July 2017 
 
Mr John Pierce 
Chairman 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
PO Box A2449 
Sydney South NSW 1235 

 

Dear John 

Non-controversial rule change proposal 

Changes to periodic review of market parameters in STTM 
AEMO requests that the Australian Energy Market Commission considers non-controversial 
changes to National Gas Rule 492 to allow the periodic review of market parameters for the 
Short Term Trading Market (STTM) to be conducted at the same time as the National 
Electricity Market reliability standard and settings review. 

AEMO considers that the rule change proposal is non-controversial as: 

• A one year delay in implementation of any changed parameters is unlikely to have a 
significant effect on the STTM. 

• It maintains the requirement for a periodic STTM market parameter review. 

• It maintains the ability to have STTM parameters aligned to those of the NEM 

A description and drafting of the proposed Rule and a statement of the issue that this rule 
change proposal addresses is included in the attachment. 

For further details, please contact Violette Mouchaileh, Group Manager Market Enhancement 
on 03 9609 8551. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Geers 
Executive General Manager - Markets 
 
Attachments: Gas rule change proposal - Changes to periodic review of market parameters 
in STTM 




























